
 

   

ELARC in partnership with The Office of   

 Clients’ Right Advocacy is proud to Present 

 

EASTERN LOS ANGELES REGIONAL CENTER                                                                      

 
ELARC U: A Learning Community 

 WHAT YOU WILL LEARN  

 Why it’s important to 

vote 

 How and when to        

register 

 Political Parties 

 How regional center  

can/cannot help with  

voter registration 

 Voter responsibilities 

 

 What to vote on  

 How to become an        

informed voter  

 What does in person    

voting look like  

 Mail voting 

 COVID-19 impact on    

voting 

VOTING RIGHTS TRAINIVOTING RIGHTS TRAINING NG  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rdOCrrDsrE9CBsGYJCoPInZ-XotH8p73- 

To register, please use the link below. Once your registration has been approved, you will        
receive an email confirmation with additional meeting details. Please ensure you have            
registered by October 5, 2020. For more information or  questions please contact Jesse Padilla 
at jpadilla@elarc.org, 626-299-4854 or Karen Sibrian at kasibrian@elarc.org, 626-248-4927. 

If you wish to participate in a language other than English, please call or email Karen Sibrian 

at (626) 248-4927 or kasibrian@elarc.org at least one week prior to the meeting to allow       

sufficient time for ELARC to make every attempt to meet your request . 

Good Training*Strong Partnerships*Better Service 

October 7, 2020 from 1:30pm-3:30pm 


